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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 12:05 PMTo: 'kerrjason1202@gmail.com'Subject: 759 Maryland AVe E, J1701V

Mr. Kerr, Ms. Moermond is going to recommend deletion of the your vehicle assessment from August 1 hearing.  This will be on the October 4th Public Hearing agenda at 5:30 pm in Room 300 Council Chambers.  Attend only if you wish to appeal further.  Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings City Council Offices  15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 I Saint Paul, MN 55102 Direct: 651-266-8563 Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or appeal application: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals Fax: 651-266-8574 I Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us  


